
 

 

Date: October 01, 2020 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejabhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai - 400 001 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window  

 

Ref : Nitin Castings Limited. 

Code : 508875 

 

We would like to inform you that as per the Code of Conduct to regulate, monitor and report trading by its 

Employees and other Connected Persons under SEBI (Prohibition of Insiders Trading) Regulation, 2015 (as 

amended) (‘PIT Regulation’) and in view to the clarification letter issued by the BSE Limited vide Ref No: 

LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 dated 20th April, 2019 on the provisions of Clause 4 of the Schedule B of the PIT 

Regulation, the Trading Window for dealing in the Securities of the Company was already been closed for the 

Directors, officers and designated Employees of the Company from October 01, 2020 till the completion of 48 

hours after the declaration of the Un-Audited Financial Results of the Company i.e. till September 30, 2020. 

 

We request you to kindly take the above information on record. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

FOR NITIN CASTINGS LIMITED  

 

 
Murlidhar Gupta 

Authorized Signatory 

 

 


